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MEMORANDUM NO. OVCAA MTTP 20-048 
 
 
TO          :  ALL DEANS, DIRECTORS, AND HEADS OF UNITS 
 
 
 
FROM          :   MA. THERESA T. PAYONGAYONG, PhD 
   Vice Chancellor for Academic Affairs 
 
SUBJECT    :   Professorial Chairs/Faculty Grants at UP Foundation, Inc. for Awarding  
 
 
DATE          :   28 September 2020 
___________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
Please find attached letter of Executive Director Gerardo Agulto, Jr. of the UP 
Foundation, Inc. informing us of available professorial chair/faculty grant awards for 
UP Diliman. Concerned units can now recommend nominees to their respective 
professorial chairs/faculty grants effective School Year 2020-2021 or Calendar Year 
2020 if they have not done so. 
 
Thank you. 
                                                                                                                                                                                    
 
 
 


